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Wiretap judges are required to send reports to me on each individual application 
for wiretapping, N.J.S.A. 2A:156A-22, as well as annual reports,  N.J.S.A. 2A:156A-23.  
In 1972, the LR-7 and another form were issued to handle these reporting requirements. 
 Recent changes in the Wiretap Act, see P.L. 1993, c.29, have made it necessary to 
amend these forms. The first form (ADO182) is to be used now to report on applications 
for wiretapping.  The second form (ADO183) is to be used for filing the required annual 
report on wiretapping.  Should you have any questions regarding these forms please 
call (609) 633-2756. 
 
 EDITOR=S NOTE 
 

Reference to a specific contact person has been deleted. 


